
  

1st Annual Retreat of the Biochemistry Department 

Sponsored by the Biochemistry Student Association 

Tuesday, March 8 from 9a.m. to 5p.m. 
Join the Biochemistry Student Association in coming together for our first 
annual Biochemistry Department retreat!  
 
We encourage you to register to give a 15-minute talk or to present a 
poster! Or, sign up to attend only, as we will be providing lunch and dinner 
for all attendees. The goal of the retreat is to learn a little bit about the 
research that goes on throughout the department. 

Student Life Center Ballrooms A/B 
Contact lisa.poole@vanderbilt.edu with any questions! 

at the Scan the code for more 
information or to register!! 


